
From: Larry J. Finney <larry@gfandh.com>
To: Adams, Marcia SMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

jimmy.earely@scdmv.netjimmy.earely@scdmv.net
CC: Bruce D. Illsleybruce@gfhllp.com

Date: 10/15/2010 3:15:09 PM
Subject: RE: e-mail addresses

Attachments: Entrance Conference Agenda.docx

Marcia,
 
Thank you.  I have attached a suggested agenda for Tuesday.  Obviously, we can discuss any other matters as well.  It 
would be helpful, if available, to be able to look at organizational charts  and any updated narratives that are 
available.  I will try and send you the engagement letter for your review before the meeting; if I don’t complete 
before I head out of town on Monday I will just bring it with me or have our office manager send it to you.
 
Bruce and I will look forward to seeing you both on Tuesday at 3pm.
 
Larry Finney
 
From: Adams, Marcia S [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 12:14 PM
 
To: Larry J. Finney
 
Subject: e-mail addresses
 
Larry,
I received your message and look forward to meeting with you next week.  My e-mail address is marcia.adams@scdmv.net
and Jimmy’s address is jimmy.earely@scdmv.net.  Please let me know what information will be helpful to you for the 
entrance conference, and I will make sure that it is available for your review.
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 
 
Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director
S.C. Department of Motor Vehicles
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